
MARYLAND DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
MARYLAND AVIATION ADMINISTRATION 

 
 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 
 
 

TO OPERATE AND MANAGE THE 
BWI MARSHALL RAIL STATION PARKING GARAGE AND 

PUBLIC AUTOMOBILE PARKING FACILITIES 
AT  

BALTIMORE/WASHINGTON INTERNATIONAL 
THURGOOD MARSHALL AIRPORT 

 
The Maryland Aviation Administration (MAA) is issuing Invitation for Bids (IFB) MAA-IFB-14-001 To 
Operate and Manage the BWI Rail Station Parking Garage and The Public Automobile Parking Facilities 
Concession at Baltimore/Washington International Thurgood Marshall Airport (BWI Marshall) for a period not 
to exceed five (5) years.    
  
All interested bidders are invited to attend a Pre-Bid Conference at 10 a.m. (Local Time),  
May 6, 2014, in BWI Marshall’s Assembly Rooms A & B, Third Floor Terminal Building, BWI Airport MD  
21240-0766.  Attendance is recommended as a source of information; however, attendance is not mandatory. 
MAA encourages Airport Concession Disadvantaged Business Enterprises to respond to this solicitation. 
 
Interested bidders are encouraged to register for this opportunity at MAA’s website at: 
http://www.marylandaviation.com/bids.html.  Failure to register may waive bidder’s right to receive direct 
notification of addenda and other information released regarding the IFB.  On April 18, 2014, the IFB will be 
available for download at MAA’s website at: http://www.marylandaviation.com/bids.html.  Bidders may also 
arrange to pick-up IFB No. MAA-IFB-14-001 on or after April 18, 2014 by contacting  
Mr. Morris E. Williams, III, Manager, Division of Business Activities, Office of Commercial Management at  
410-859-7036. 
 
Technical bids will be received on behalf of MAA by the Director, Office of Commercial Management, 
Maryland Aviation Administration.  Respondents should prepare responses in accordance with the requirement 
for submission set forth in the IFB under Article IX, Technical Information To Be Submitted.  IFB 
submissions must be delivered in person, by regular mail or by express mail and received by: 
 

Ms. Helen M. Tremont, C.M. 
Director, Office of Commercial Management 
Maryland Aviation Administration 
P.O. Box 8766 
Third Floor, Terminal Building 
BWI Airport, MD 21240-0766 

 
Note: For IFB Technical Submissions sent by overnight mail (e.g. FedEx, UPS, etc.), omit the P.O. Box  
 in the above address. 
 
All responses must be received by no later than 4:00 p.m. (Local Time), June 24, 2014.  IFB responses received 
after 4:00 p.m. on June 24, 2014 may not become part of the IFB process. 
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